
Rumboldswhyke Newsletter 7th October 2022 
Part of the Bishop Luffa Learning Partnership 

              ‘Love life, love learning, love God’s world’ 
                      office@rumboldswhyke.org.uk 01243 782368 

                                Head of School:   Mrs Lisa Harris   head@rumboldswhyke.org.uk 

 

1 
 

Dear Rumboldswhyke families, 

Harvest Festival 
Thank you for supporting our wonderful Harvest Festival and for the 
donations you made. The Chichester Foodbank are especially grateful as it 
enables them to help more families at this difficult time.  
We were very proud of our Reception children, who only after a few weeks 
in school, felt confident enough to sing in church. Well done to all our 
other children who enjoyed reading, singing and showing you their Harvest 
Festival art. 

 

Save the date 
Rumboldswhyke Christingle service will take place in church on Tuesday 29th November at 09:30. It’s a 
wonderful service so if you can make it please put the date in your diary. 

 

Yellow Class  
Forest School will take place for Yellow Class on Tuesday afternoons starting after half 
term until Christmas. More information to follow, please look out for a letter in your 
child’s book bag during the week before half term. 

 

Author visit for Yellow and Red class 
Thank you to Poppy O’Neil, the author of Be Cool Be You, who visited Yellow and Red 
class this week to talk about her book. She kindly signed a copy of a book for each child 
personally and found time to have a quick chat with them. A thrilling experience for the 
children to meet a ‘real’ author! 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

With my best wishes 

Lisa Harris 
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